MISSISSIPPI
JUNIOR AND COMMUNITY COLLEGE
BAND DIRECTORS ASSOCIATION

Fall Meeling - September 16, 1994

Minutes

The meeting was called to order by President Steve Barnett. Fach direclor present
introduced themselves giving the name of the institution represented.

President Barnett recognized Mr. R. 1. McClellon, Commissioner of the Siate Board for Communily
and Junjor Colleges.

Mr. Barnett reviewed the minutes from the February 1994 meeting, which included a reminder
of half time limitation of 12 minutes each for the visiting and home band and a clarification for
the selection of studenis for the All-Stale MICCB.

OLD BUSINESS

President Barnett presented plans for the All-State Band. It will be held at Delta State University
on January 256-28. (linician wili be Dr. David Waybright from the University of Florida. The fee
will be §700 plus expenses. Suggestion was made to consider raising the fee to $1000 plus
expenses. Information on housing was discussed and the group was informed of two new motels
in Cleveland.

D.5.U. 15 building a new Performing Arts Center. The All-State Band will probably be the first
performing group to use this facility.

Jeff Brown suggested the clinic list be in by noon Friday
January 13, 1995. '

Jones Community College agreed to furnish tryout music. Naz Rhodes requested all tryout music
be printed rather than some in manuscript. Northwest will help in providing percussion
equipment needed.

NEW BUSINESS

Mr. McClellon addressed the association and complimenied the directors for their halftime
performances. In offering the State Board's assistance he requested all budget items be in to
the State Department before May/June and that the State Department will cooperate and try to
fund the request. He did emphasize that the purpose for all funds/fund increases be
documented.



Mr. McClellon reviewed in/out of district recruiting; urging directors not to make contacts outside
their district.

In closing Mr. McClellon expressed his appreciation to the organization for keeping the State

Department informed about meetings, the continued updating of membership, and the overall
good relationship between the State Department and MICCBD Association.
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Nr. McClellon picked up the bill for the luncheon and the directors expressed their appreciation.

Motion was made to adjourn; duly seconded, and the meeting was adjourned.
The next meeting of the MICCBD Association will be at State Band Clinic in December.

Respecifully submitied,

Y sl
Ferrell
Northwest Community College

Members Present: Sammy Barr, Meri Maloy, John Ungurait, Maurice Kelly, Tracy Irby, Jeff Brown,
Randy Mapes, Bobbie Gibsen, Tom Carson, Kyle Hill, Gary Sheppeard. Clay Whittington. Archie
Rawls, Naz Rhedes, Stanley Stewart, Ferrell Lunceford.



